Perry Public Library
Building Committee Meeting
March 11, 2020

Attendance:  Priscilla Popp (committee chair), Jessica Pacciotti (Director), Chris Narowski, Bethany Zerbe (President), Lori Ames

Committee Chair Priscilla Popp called the meeting to order at 7:05PM

Director Pacciotti presented the final drawings from Bero as well as discussed the project manual. These materials needed to be approved before being sent to bid. Bethany Zerbe made the motion to approve the documents, seconded by Lorie Ames. Motion passed unanimously. 

The current timeline has a deadline of March 31st for bids, with construction expected to begin before July 2020. 

Discussion ensued about the 42 memorial bricks that will be on the new walkway. It was discussed what kind of price point would be appropriate for naming rights to the stones. Three of the stones are already earmarked for donors (Herb Hawley, The Rice Family, and Friends of the Library), so there are 39 to sell. The stones will be 8x8 limestone. A suggestion was made that a tiered system made the most sense. Individual or families could purchase for $250 while a company or organization could purchase one for $500. The committee recommended this discussion be opened to the full board.
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